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John Liljelund

Lahettija: Gillis Sandy [gillisa@ecsd.net]
Lahetetty: 17. toukokuuta 2006 21:46
Vastaanottaja: Stefan Kratz; John Liljelund: bruun@floorball.org

Kopio: Bjorn Kinding; Stasiewich, James; Glimcher, Morris Mr. (CFF);
juha.mikkola@floorballcanada.com; Eero Piilokivi: harry.hannelius@sci.fi
Aihe: cuff membership in IFF

Good morning Gentlemen

On behalf of the Canadian Uni Hockey Floorball federation (CUFF) I am formally applying for “Ordinary
Membership” in IFF.

As you are probably aware the game here in Canada is on an upswing with excellent participation from
Manitoba Ontario Quebec and Alberta. Our future is very bright because of the interest and enthusiasm of
everyone involved.

I'wish you all well in your deliberations in Sockholm on the 26t and look forward to a positive reply.
Thank you

Sandy Gillis

Chair

18.5.2006



